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Trillium Health Resources to present at Columbus Board of 
Commissioners Meeting 

County leadership prepares for the move of Columbus County to Trillium 
catchment area 

 
GREENVILLE, NC- The Columbus County Board of Commissioners will 
welcome Trillium Health Resources’s CEO Leza Wainwright to their meeting 
today.  The Board plans to discuss the realignment of Columbus County to 
Trillium’s catchment area.  
 
In preparation for the transition, Trillium has held seven listening sessions 
and one information session for the citizens of Columbus County. At these 
sessions, community members have been able to meet members of the 
Trillium staff, ask questions, and express concerns in an open forum. 
Additionally, the information session shared further details about Trillium’s 
organizational structure. Trillium has shared a video of this session on its 
YouTube channel for public viewership. The county leadership and Trillium 
will utilize the comments and questions collected at these forums in order to 
guide discussion and plans toward meeting the needs of the community.   
 
“Trillium appreciates the warm response we have received from Columbus 
County residents, local staff and elected officials,” stated Wainwright. “We 
look forward to sharing with the public the new services, programs, and 
initiatives we will soon launch in Columbus County.”  
 
Trillium’s website has pages dedicated to the Columbus County realignment 
with sections personalized for members and providers; on this pages we 
have shared the recording and presentations from the information session 
held on June 12 at Southeastern Community College. In addition, the public 
can use a unique email address for any inquiries: Columbus@TrilliumNC.org. 
The last listening sessions will be on Monday, June 18 at the Siouan Tribe 
Administrative Building, 7239 Old Lake Rd., Bolton, NC 28423 at 2 and 6 p.m.  

MEDIA CONTACT 
Jennifer Mackethan 
Jennifer.Mackethan@Trilliumnc.org 
1-866-998-2597 
 

https://youtu.be/PIfMHDQJl6c
http://www.trilliumhealthresources.org/about-us/columbus-county-realignment
mailto:Columbus@TrilliumNC.org


-MORE- 
 
ABOUT TRILLIUM HEALTH RESOURCES 
Trillium Health Resources is a leading specialty care manager (LME/MCO) 
for individuals with substance use, mental illness and 
intellectual/developmental disabilities in 25 counties in eastern North 
Carolina. Trillium’s mission is to transform the lives of people in need by 
providing them with ready access to quality care. We take a person-centered 
approach to health and wellbeing, coordinating care across multiple systems 
to achieve improved health outcomes, quality of care and efficient use of 
resources. Trillium is investing in innovation to meet the unique needs of the 
individuals and communities we serve, and remains focused on delivering 
the right services, in the right amount, at the right time. For more 
information and to see how we are Transforming Lives, visit 
www.trilliumhealthresources.org. 
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http://www.trilliumhealthresources.org/en/About-Us/One-Community-Together-Public-Awareness/

